
 

   

 
 
 

MANDATORY PUBLIC EXCHANGE OFFER WITH ALTERNATIVE CASH CONSIDERATION 
 

AUTOGRILL BOARD OF DIRECTORS APPOINTS THE ADVISORS 
 
 
Milano, February 23, 2023 – The Board of Directors of Autogrill S.p.A., (“Autogrill”), meeting today, has 
appointed Lazard as financial advisor to support the valuations and activities that the Board will have to 
perform in relation to the mandatory public exchange offer with alternative cash consideration launched on 
February 3, 2023 by Dufry AG pursuant to Articles 102, paragraph 1 and 106, paragraphs 1-bis and 2-bis of 
Legislative Decree No. 58 of February 24, 1998 for all of the ordinary shares in di Autogrill (the “Offer”). 
  
The Independent Directors have selected Rothschild & Co. as independent expert to support them for the 
issuance of the opinion containing their valuations on the Offer and on the fairness of the Offer’s 
consideration, pursuant to Article 39-bis of the regulation adopted with Consob resolution No. 11971/1999.  
 
 

 

For further information: 

Group Corporate Communication Department 

T: +39 02 4826 3250 

dir.com@autogrill.net 

   

 Lorenza Rivabene 

Group Strategy, Planning & Control Director 

lorenza.rivabene@autogrill.net 

Emanuele Isella 

Group Investor Relations & Sustainability Reporting Manager  

T: +39 02 4826 3617 

emanuele.isella@autogrill.net 
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